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NOTICE TO PROCEED

2

_3 November, 2023

MS. MA. CLARA DELA CRUZ

General Manager .

VMWD ELECTRICAL TECHNOLOGIES CO.
2 Molave St., Brgy. Concepcion Uno

Marikina City

Madam:

The attached Request for Services No. 054-23 dated November 20, 2023, having been
approved, notice is hereby given to VMWD ELECTRICAL TECHNOLOGIES CO. that
work may commence on the Repair of PICC Building Management System (BMS)
Software and Defective Devices in the amount of ONE HUNDRED SEVENTY-NINE
THOUSAND EIGHT HUNDRED FIFTY PESOS (£179,850.00), VAT inclusive. Work
shall be completed within fifteen (15) calendar days after the receipt of this Notice.

You are responsible for performing the services under the terms and conditions of the
Agreement and in accordance with Section VI- Schedule of Requirements, Please coordinate
with the end-user, Engr. Mario B. Macanas, Asst. Director, Mechanical Services Division
(MSD) of the Technical Services Department.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space
provided below. Keep one copy and return the other copy to the BAC Secretariat.

General Manager

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on: I-23 - 2023

Name of the Representative of the Bidder:  YWF UF T s ﬂ“ I3

Authorized Signature: &" %/Lp“ %’V




